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This Week. . .  
 

Saturday, April 18 
10:00 a.m. Community Café   
                        prepared by The Susan 
  Welsh Class 

 
Sunday, April 19 

10:00 a.m. Worship (Facebook Live 
  & YouTube) 
3:00 p.m. Youth Bible Study (Zoom) 
  Fellowship Class (Zoom) 

   
Monday, April 20 

1:00-2:30 p.m. Tithing Time 
7:00 p.m.  Monday School  
              (Facebook Live & Zoom) 

 
Wednesday, April 22 

6:30 p.m. Wednesday Night  
  Devotion (Facebook  
  Live) 
7:00 p.m. Bridge Class (Zoom) 
 

We have many ways you can continue giving 
to FBC.  We offer bank draft, you can mail in 

contributions, or you can give on-line.  
 

We have tithing time each Monday  
between 1:00 and 2:30 p.m.  

A staff member will be at the 6th Street       
entrance each Monday and will meet you at 

your car to receive your gift.  
 

We cannot accept cash at this time 
—checks only, please.   

Zoom Meetings for Children! 
Preschool and School-Age Zoom Calls are ongoing. Contact Erin—    
erincollier@fbclumbertonnc.org— for the latest details and log on              
information!  



For the Record 
Budgeted 2020 .............................. $700,000.00 
Weekly Need (2020) ....................... $13,461.54 
Received April 6, 2020 ..................... $6.090.00 
Need to date ................................... $183,076.92 
Received to date ............................ $153,353.80 
Over (Under) Budget ................... ($29,723.12) 
 

 

We'll share the weekly prompts from Pastor Search Prayer 
Guide on Facebook and each week in the newsletter as well.   

Graduation Information Requested 
 
Commencement exercises may be put on hold for awhile, but we still want to celebrate anyone who is          
graduating from high school or college this year! If you know someone in our membership who is finishing a 
degree this year, please email Daphne— daphnefletcher@fbclumbertonnc.org by April 30th with the full name 
of the graduate, school where they completed the degree, and type of degree received.   

Office Hours and Administration 
Our office is physically closed, but our staff is working 
remotely as they are able. Committees are still doing their 
administrative work as needed. Remote meetings via 
technology are strongly suggested during this time. 
 
Staff email addresses: 
Nancy Bass: nancybass@fbclumbertonnc.org 
Erin Collier: erincollier@fbclumbertonnc.org 
Daphne Fletcher: daphnefletcher@fbclumbertonnc.org 
Tim Little: funddevdir@rcpartnership4children.org 
Bo Prosser: bprosser@cbf.net 
Kandace Ramsey: kandaceramsey@fbclumbertonnc.org 
Doug Reedy: dougreedy@fbclumbertonnc.org 
 

In addition to Facebook Live 
our weekly services will now be 

livestreamed on  
 
 
 

each Sunday at 10:00 a.m.  
www.youtube.com/user/

lumbertonfbc  

He is Risen!He is Risen!He is Risen!   
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